
Association of University and College Employees 
LOCAL No. 1 (U.B.C.) 

TO: Richard, Debra, Judy, Lissett 

FROM: Michelle 

April 25, 1979 . 

At the last Executive Meeting, April 24, 1979, the AUCE/CUPE 

Certification dispute was discussed and it was decided to defer the 

matter till the Next Executive ~l ve people an opportunity to 

read Barbara's application to the LRB. It was felt by the Executive 

present at the meeting that in order to have any debate or discussion 

on the matter that the Executive would have to be fully informed as 

to what the hell was going on. 
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